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10.10.2024 

UHH/P 

Welcome aboard! 
 

Reception for newly appointed professors and junior research group leaders 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

I would like to warmly welcome you to Universität Hamburg and I am delighted that you have 

answered our call, either to a professorship or to take on the leadership of a junior research 

group. To welcome you to our University, I would like to invite you the traditional welcome for 

newly appointed professors and junior research group leaders and, optionally, to a guided 

tour through our University Museum.  
 

12 November 2024 

in the University Museum 

Main Building of Universität Hamburg, Edmund-Siemers-Allee 1, first floor  

Commencing: 5:30 pm (museum tour) 

6:00 pm (reception of the president) 
 

For the reception and your introduction, I would like to ask you to bring a small object or  

picture that reflects your research area.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Svenja Rheinländer from the 

President’s Office (Svenja.Rheinlaender@uni-hamburg.de, tel: +49 40 42838-1802).  
 

Please RSVP by 30 October 2024 via the events tool indico. 
 

I am looking forward to meeting you there in person, and to welcoming you. 

 

Yours, 

 

 

Univ.-Prof. Dr. Hauke Heekeren 

UHH – The President   ∙    Mittelweg 177   ∙   20148 Hamburg ∙    Germany 

 
 

 

https://www.conferences.uni-hamburg.de/event/551/

